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Customer must satisfy all codes and owners' specifications.

1.	 Cash Discount 2% 10 Days, Net 30. 
F.O.B. Factory, Elk Grove Village, IL 
60007

2.	 Freight allowed on $3,500 or more 
of all products other than Duct Bank 
Templates, EZ Pull Wiring Harnesses, 
Econo Whips, and all types of 		
Prefabricated Assemblies

3.	 Freight on Duct Bank Templates, EZ 
Pull Wiring Harnesses, all of Econo 
Whips, Prefabricated Assemblies is 	
negotiated on an individual order 	
basis. If freight requirements are met 
on orders for these products, any 
quantity of all other products shown 	
on price sheet, may be Included to 
become freight allowed.

4.	 Terms apply on one shipment to one 	
location within the continental USA. 	
For Alaska, Hawaii, Puerto Rico and 
else where, consult factory.

5.	 50% restocking charge plus freight 
charges both ways, on all products 
other than specials noted in paragraph 
3 & 4 above provided material is 

	 in saleable condition based on our 	
inspection. No returns accepted if 	
purchase order is older than 1 year.

6.	 All types of wiring harnesses 		
including harnesses in all types of 
flexible conduit, twisted or striped wire, 
Qwik Duct Custom Templates, pre-
fabricated boxes with wiring devices 
installed and all other prefabricated 
products are absolutely not returnable.

7.	 Customer can order any piece 		
quantity.

Terms & Conditions
ALL PRICES ARE SUBJECT TO 

CHANGE WITHOUT NOTICE


